
 

 
 
 
 
 
South Dublin County Council 
Planning Department 
Town Centre 
Tallaght 
Dublin 24 
 
Date/Dáta: 08-May-2023 
 
Re: Planning Ref.: SD22A0390 
Applicant: Kevin Tiernan 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

With reference to the further information submitted in connection with the above planning 

application, I wish to advise that the Authority's position remains as set out in our letter of 11-

Nov-2022. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this submission in accordance with the provisions of the Planning 

and Development Regulations, 2001 as amended. 

Yours faithfully, 

 
__________________________ 
on behalf of 
Land Use Planning Unit 


